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Acton scouters held their annual banquet recently honoring its sponsors. From left, Craig Booth,
representing Optimist Club, 3rd Acton sponsor, Bruce Pendergast, representing Rotary Club, 1st Acton

e mmms om memom o

sponsor, Brian Worfolk, Matthew Henderson, Stephen Heidi, Nicholas Fread, Andrea Schiller and Karl

Heidl. f

We're still here!

30" Anniversary

And we are offering

20% off everything we clean
until March 31, 1992.

Valid only at our Georgetown Marketplace store: 286 Guelph St., Georgetown

It's our way of celebrating, with our customers, our 30th anniversary.
And just one more way we are continuing to offer you better service and value.

j Exploring

New Horizons

SPRING TERM 1992
May 4 - August 14

In Brampton, Laurier offers courses at a distance, through
Telecollege. If you are unable to attend traditional classroom
lectures, Telecollege provides the flexibility that you require.

Telecollege provides many resources for students: a toll-free
number for registered students to access their professor; a set
of video tapes that provide professionally produced programs,
which help the student tie together the written materials they
study; as well as two teleconferences per term, where students
visit the centre nearest them to have live interaction with their
professor. Through Telecollege, you can now complete an
entire degree in Sociology. Courses in many other disciplines
are also available.

Learn more about Telecollege. Join us at our Information
Session. You'll have an opportunity to get answers to
questions, meet staff and fellow part-time students. Bring
a friend!

ow ¥

"My goals in returning to
university were aimed at both
professional and personal growth.
I've found through Telecollege
that these goals are beginning to

“be met. The Telecollege courses
are well planned and organized
to assist the student in under-
standing the material to be
covered. As well, the staff at
Laurier are friendly and helpful
In answering any questions.

Monday, March 2, 1992
Brampton Public Library (Four Corners [Main]Branch)
65 Queen Street East
7:30 — 9:00 p.m.

Wilfrid
Laurier
Universi

75 University Ave. West, Waterloo, Ontario N2L 3C5 }

Ielecollege is a great way to be
able to take university courses,

even when you don't live near a
campus!”

Ken Boudreau
Tilbury, Ontario

(519) 884-1970
Extension 4447

For personal assistance please call
us. We'll be glad to help!

Applications for NEW students will
not be accepted after March 30, 1992.

North Halton Scout News
Acton scouters salute members

By JEAN LAYMAN

Acton Parents, Scouters, Beavers,
Cubs and Sponsor Banquet was
held Feb. 20 at the Acton High
School for all 1st Acton, 1st
Limehouse and 3rd Acton scouting
members.

The color party led the Beavers,
Cubs, Scouts and Leaders into the
cafeteria. Emcee for the evening
was Troop Scouter Ron Birrell. The
opening prayer was offered by
Scout John Eddolls. Head table
guests were Bruce Pendergast,
representing 1st Acton’'s sponsor,
the Rotary Club, Craig Booth,
representing 3rd Acton's sponsor,
the Optimist Club, and Scouters,
District Commissioner Elaine
Hannah, Steve Thompson and Jean
Layman and group committee
chairmen Andrea Schiller and Karl
Heidi.

Schiller of 1st Acton introduced
and thanked all 1st Acton leaders
for their faithful service while Heidi
of 3rd Acton did the same for his
group. Ron Birrell extended a vote
of thanks to Nancy Price, Andrea
Schiller, and all others helping to
arrange the banquet.

Schiller and Heidi on behalf of

their groups presented a plaque to

Ron Birrell for his dedication and
community service. Also presented
to Jean Layman was a beautiful
Lord Baden-Powell plate.

Campers
brave -17C

North Halton District Scouts
braved -17 Celsius temperature
during their annual Winter Camp
held recently at Ebory Park, Blue
Springs.

Thirty-six Scouts and 12 brave
leaders spent a worthwhile and
educational weekend camp with a
survival theme, demonstrating
camp gadgets, shelter and food.

Camp Chief Dave Dubreuil of
2nd Georgetown and his assistants
did a great job.

Events during the weekend
included: camp gadgets by Leaders
Gary Frei, John and Barbara
Rothwell; shelters by Ron Birrell;
distress signals by Dave
Livingstone; fires by Rob White;
first aid by Lynn Clark and foods

by Dave Dubreuil and Doug
Collins.

Scouts learned how to make shelters to survive in freezing weather at
a recent Winter Camp.

at the new Milton Leisure Centre,
Tuesdays and Thursdays, 11 a.m.
to noon. For information or
registration, call Marilyn
Bahnman, 875-1230 or after hours
878-9151.

Arthritic Aquatics

Arthritic Aquatic Pool program
of passive exercises sponsored by
the Milton Branch of the Canadian
Arthritis and rheumatism Society

ASSOCIATE TAX CONSULTANTS
TAX RETURNS

Same Day
Service

101 Guelph St.,
Georgetown

Bible study 877-2217

for everyone!

*Coffee

*Fellowship

*Meeting new friends

*Story Hour 3-5 yr. olds
*Nursery for younger children

For more information call

VITO'S MARKET
877-0628
Hwy. 7 at Limehouse Rd.

Give a friend one
of our *10” "MEAL DEALS"

- contains -
853-4493 1-4L Bag 2% Milk 1 Ib. chicken weiners
1 loaf white bread 12 peewee eggs
ACTON CH RI STIAN 5 Ibs. potatoes 1 Lettuce or Cabbage
2 Ibs. c. onions 3-4 bananas
REFORMED CHURCH | [2pscotons  S4ban
Hwy. 7 Somnges
NO PREVIOUS BIBLE 4] bag 2% MILK *3.29 (No LmT)
KNOWLEDGE OR BANANAS 29°/ Ib.
EXPERIENCE EXPECTED!

OPEN 7 DAYS A WEEK




